UNAPPROVED
SELECTBOARD MEETING MINUTES June 3, 2020

This meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 6:00 pm via Zoom online conferencing in
Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present: Zcke Goodband, Maria Glabach, Jerelyn Wilson, Terry Chapman, David
Baxendale

Members absent: none
Also present: Paul Normandeau, & Brian Bashaw-BCTV.

Minutes:
On a motion by Terry and second from David the Board voted 5-0 to approve the minutes from
May 20, 2020 & May 27, 2020.

Warrants:
On a motion by Jerelyn and second from Terry the Board voted 5-0 to approve the payment of
warrants 25, 25P, & Cemetery Fund #2.

Public Comments: None

Road Foreman’s Report:

Terry read the following submitted by Lee for May:
Checked roads for downed trees and washing
Cleaned up downed trees and culverts Park Laughton Rd area
Cleaned culverts Bunker Rd area
Installed under drain on Canoe Brook Rd & Waterman Rd
Hauled sand to Putney
Chlorided dusty roads

Correspondence for Information: no discussion

Correspondence for Discussion and/or Action: None

New Business:

The Board briefly discussed the WRC Broadband survey. The results are on the WRC website.
The Board will keep in touch with Chris Olsen.

Terry is waiting to hear back from Mark Anderson, Sheriff’s Dept., regarding the shooting
complaint.

Terry is waiting to hear back from Mark Anderson regarding the parking on Route 30 near the
swimming holes. He is checking with State of Vermont AOT regarding no parking signage.



Unfinished Business: None

There being no other business to come before the Board, Maria made the motion and second
from Jerelyn, the meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm.

BUDGET WORK SESSION
Following regular meeting at 6:15 pm

Lee Chamberlin joined the meeting to discuss Highway budget items.
No decisions were made.

There being no other business to come before the Board, the work session adjourned at 7:00 pm.

Approved

Zeke Goodband, Chair

Terry Chapman, Vice Chair

Submitted by Maria Glabach, Selectboard Assistant



